
H A R B O R  H E A LT H
Ellen Jones Community Dental Center

As you may know, Cape Cod Technical High School is building a new school.  
We are excited to see Cape Cod Tech grow and

expand to meet the needs of students.

We are happy to announce that Ellen Jones Community Dental Center
will also be relocating and expanding next year to meet

the growing needs of our patients!

Ellen Jones has been a part of this community for close to 20 years and most 
of our patients come from Harwich, Dennis, and the lower Cape. We will be 
moving to a new location in the Harwich–Dennis area so we can continue

to care for our community and the patients we love. Look for
updates on the new location and when it will open soon.

When it’s time to move, we do not anticipate any disruption in service.

Our dental care team is happy to answer any questions you have
about the new location for Ellen Jones — you just have to ask!

Thank you for letting us be a part of keeping you healthy! 

~ YOUR FRIENDS AT ELLEN JONES COMMUNITY DENTAL CENTER ~

Valued patients, supporters, and friends
of Ellen Jones Community Dental Center,


